This site visit report has been prepared by Asha Portland, based on comments from Mehar Singh, a long-time Asha Zurich volunteer. 

Mehar Singh along with a Asha Delhi intern, Danny visited the NGO called Krishi Bharati. The purpose was to evaluate whether Asha Portland should provide 1-year funding for Krishi Bharati's Trivediganj proposal. On December 12th, 2005, Mehar and Danny went unannounced to Krishi office in Lukhnow office and met with Sanjeev Kumar, Executive Director and Brij Mishra. Mehar thought that the proposal of the NGO was geared toward helping the women and children of Trivediganj district but was generic in nature. The NGO did not plan on using innovative techniques but only proven, time-tested techniques. Mehar also thought that Asha Portland chapter should work with them to ensure that its expectations from the project are met. As far as the team is concerned, Mehar thought that the 2 people they met were sincere and also it was important to note that of the executive team 2 of them graduated from IRMA while one had MBA from Lucknow. Mehar's visit lasted 2 hours. Mehar decided against visiting villages in Trivediganj because at that time, the project was initial stages where the training for self-help groups (SHG) was being planned. 

On the basis of this report, Asha Portland decided to fund the project initially for 6 months before doing one more site visit to one or more an operating SHG's in the field to decide whether to continue funding in the long-term. Asha Portland also prepared an expectation document by collaborating with the KB team.
